

moorecenter.org/fsc

A Message from The Moore Center's New CEO



Moore Center Families,

It was with great anticipation and excitement that I began my work earlier this month as The Moore Center's new President & CEO. I am thrilled to be here and for the opportunity to work with everyone across the organization in support of our mission, creating opportunities for a good life for your loved ones and for you.

While I have spent my entire career in human services - as a direct care provider, program director, clinician, and executive leader - I am new to The Moore Center and my first priority is meeting with families and staff and visiting programs to really understand your needs and the ways we are currently serving your loved ones. With an eye to the future, I also want to understand your unmet needs. I look forward to finding opportunities to meet many of you in the near future.

I have been impressed during my first few weeks with the dedication of the staff to our mission, and I am incredibly grateful for the warm welcome I have received and for the care Janet Bamberg has taken in organizing a thoughtful transition. It is an honor to follow Janet as the organization's CEO.

I look forward to connecting with you and stand ready to assist you and your loved ones in creating the life that they desire.

Michael W. Am

Michael Ames

Visit Us Online!